We wish to continue to do business by renting U-hauls and offering vehicles
for sale to our customer base, In the same way as we did at 621 sw 3™ st. We
understand that being a family owned and operated business we can not
control the progress of big business which forced us to move from our
previous location, where we had a special use permit. We sure hope that the
planning committee and the city council will let us continue doing business

and serving the Lee’s Summit community.
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